NEIL ADERCROMBIE

LORETTA J. FUDDY, A.C.S.W., M.P.H.
GOVERNOR OF HAWAI

DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

STATE OF HAWAII

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH Qe i
P, 0, BOX 3378
HONOLULU, HI 96601-3378

October 30, 2012

Clifton Otto, M.D., M.S.Ed.
1620 Ala Moana Blvd., Suite 500
Honolulu, Hawaii 96815

Dear Dr. Otto:

Thank you for your letter of October 12, 2012, in which you request “the Department of
Health's current official policy towards Medical Marijuana and Hawaii’s Medical Marijuana
Program.” Without being entirely certain which aspect of the Medical Marijuana Program you
are referencing, the Department of Health’s policy is to follow the law and its requirements.
Hawaii’s Medical Use of Marijuana law is found at chapter 329, Part IX, Hawaii Revised
Statutes.

Sincerely,

Loretta J. Fuddy, A.CS.W., M.P.H.
Director of Health

Promoting Lifelong Health & Wellnesy

c¢: Heidi Rian, Deputy Attorney General
Jill Nagamine, Deputy Attorney General
James Walther, Deputy Attorney General
Joshua Wisch, Deputy Attorney General
Dr. David Sakamoto, Deputy Director HRA
Dr. Glenn Wasserman, Chief, CDD



